
 
   4th April, 2024 

 
CENTRAL COAST KIDS DAY OUT 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very excited to be participating in the Central Coast Kids Day Out at Narara Valley High School 
on Sunday 5th May, 2024. This event is a fun community even with stalls, rides and performances by 
many community groups plus Bluey and Paw Patrol! 
 
Our Choir will be performing between 10:30am and 10:45am, which is located at the front of the 
school. We ask that all students meet outside the school gates 30 minutes prior to the performance 
at 10:00am. We will escort students to and from the stage. Parents/carers are asked to please meet 
at the front gate of the High School to collect their child at 11:00am. 
 
What to wear:  
- Performance polo shirt (if the shirt you ordered doesn't arrive in time, we will lend you one on the  
   day)  
- Long navy pants  
- Black shoes and black socks  
 
Please note that if parents/carers would like to accompany their child, they will need to purchase an 
entry ticket. The child performing will receive FREE entry for the day.  
 
See below for details, all entry passes include shows and rides:  
 
Adults:  $20.00  
Kids:  $10.00  
Family:   $39.00 (2 adults + 2 children) Kids under 12 months FREE  
 
We have been advised by CCKDO organisers that wherever possible and convenient, they suggest 
that you use public transport. Parking will be available on the streets around the venue. There will be 
a drop off point at the front of the school, but no parking spaces are reserved. They also advise you to 
make allowance for the time it will take to park your car.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Catherine Clarke & Amber Tomkins  
Choir Coordinators 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

CENTRAL COAST KIDS DAY OUT 
Please complete and return to the school office 

 
My child _________________________________________________  in class _______________  will be attending the 
Central Coast Kids Day Out at Narara Valley High School on Sunday 5th May, 2024. 
 
Signed:   ____________________________________________  (Parent/Carer)                  Date:   _______________________ 
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Niagara Park 2250 

Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      
   Fax. 43 291420 
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